
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO: Mayor and City Council 

 

FROM: Joi Harden, Interim Zoning Officer 

Housing and Planning Department 

 

DATE: March 23, 2023 

 

SUBJECT: NPA-2022-0005.02 and C14-2022-0114 – Second Alpha .96 

(District 3) 

Request for Postponement 

 
 

Staff requests postponement of the above-referenced neighborhood plan amendment and 

rezoning cases to April 13, 2023 so that it has the opportunity to be reviewed by the 

Planning Commission on March 28, 2023. 

 

If you need additional information, please contact Joi Harden, at 512-974-1617. 

 

 

Joi Harden, Interim Zoning Officer 

Housing and Planning Department 

 

xc: Jesús Garza, Interim City Manager 

 J. Rodney Gonzales, Assistant City Manager 


